
 
CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council Meeting scheduled for June 5, 2025 has
been cancelled.
 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
 June 5, 2025

 
CANCELLED

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for June 3, 2025. The Public Hearing on Appeal 25-115
(Esperanza Carmel) will be rescheduled to a future meeting date to be determined. in the City
Hall Council Chambers located on the east side of Monte Verde between Ocean and Seventh
Avenues. Confirmation of the meeting date and the agenda for the meeting will be posted in
advance of the meeting. All members of the public are invited to attend.

Nova Romero, being first duly sworn, deposes and says: she is the duly appointed City Clerk for
the City of Carmel-by-the-Sea City Council and that on she caused the above Notice to be
posted.

_______________________________
Nova Romero, MMC
City Clerk
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